
This free service is provided by tech-savvy students at 
Agoura HS, ready to answer your questions! 

 

Community  

Tech Help Club 

Now offering free VIRTUAL sessions! 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Tuesday, April 21: 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Tuesday, May 5: 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Tuesday, May 19: 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

(Sign-up for a 20-minute session) 

 

For more information or to schedule a 

session, contact Amber Smart, Agoura HS 

Media Clerk, at asmart@lvusd.org. 

 

mailto:asmart@lvusd.org

